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Hannah Ross Speaks on NCPERS Webinar: "A 
Decade After The Deception: Are We Destined To 
Repeat The 2008 Financial Crisis?"
March 23, 2021

On Tuesday, March 23, 2021, BLB&G partner Hannah Ross will participate as a panelist at a National Conference on

Public Employee Retirement Systems (NCPERS) webinar discussing where the country is ten years after the financial

crisis.  The  conversation  will  focus  on  how  some of  the  country’s  largest  banks  have  continued  to  engage  in

misconduct at the expense of innocent investors. The webinar will focus on some of the key private securities and

enforcement actions arising from the financial crisis and why it is more important than ever that public pension

funds remain prepared to take action when necessary to protect  their  interests and seek redress for fraud or

misconduct.

To visit the event page and register, click here.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w_0brszwgLreC2Om-yep_8YUPVNFVz9RqwbTch81CXmG6qSysT0nVQ6HyscFOsZ6NLssO_i3H7N8npntBFLbYEB2jUt3S_YxQoaSasN5JQPJqj30i8c0X7R0T7lP7Dn0RyJ64WTZOP4L_W3TJcQ7Xhl6z2kjdN3Da7MYaIypEv5Q6xX0ZrjajTgK9fQ39Khp3TiB2I0cfZnY_tkqNvB6PaZ7YpnrgjIcygLjt7_HBug=&c=O-n43rxKWDDEZnbM1b-dONG0aAuvGgRX7WS_LVnutijzJCqMO86qGA==&ch=0Lo3LQgllxRD2ioIyp1Ay4vVfpama5WNqqw7_VjCI9zXPZXG3hfbQg==

